
NOTICE OF BUDGET 

 

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget for the year 2021 has been submitted to the Board 

of Trustees of the Town of Marble, Colorado. A copy of such proposed budget has been posted 

on the bulletin board in front of The Hub, located at 105 W. Main St., Marble, Colorado, 81623, 

where the same is open for public inspection. The date, time, and location of the hearing at which 

the adoption of the proposed budget will be considered is as follows: December 3, 2020, at 7:00 

p.m., at the Marble Community Church, 121 W. State St., Marble, Colorado, 81623. Any 

interested elector of the Town of Marble may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any 

objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget by the Board of Trustees.  

 

Ron Leach 

Town Clerk 

Published _________________, 2020 in the Glenwood Springs Post Independent. 


